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Please note that under current law, the entire route of STH 29 is designated and
marked the “World War I Veterans Memorial Highway”; a portion of STH 35 is
designated and marked as part of the “Great River Road”; and a small sliver of USH
151 (0.5 mile) is designated and marked as part of the “Green Bay Ethnic Trail.”  There
is no prohibition on a highway (or bridge) having more than one statutory designation.
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